
 
Easter News and Notes & Flower Donations 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ushers this weekend (Apr. 17) are teams 11 (J. White), 12 (T. Schwefel). No official 

greeters this morning – may we greet each other with hearts overflowing because of the 

Easter message. Next Weekend (Apr. 23, 24) ushers will be teams 13 (D. Babler), 1 (D. 

Schumacher), and 2 (L. Ziemer). Greeters will be  D. White, D&K Thurow, Kampmans 

Forward in Christ Subscriptions 

Want to receive the Forward in Christ here at church in your mailbox?  A signup sheet 

is on the information centers in the narthex.  A subscription costs $11.40 per year!  It’s 

a screaming good deal! 

Preschool Call 

At our April 5th call meeting, we extended a call to Mrs. Kari Pieper.  She currently 

serves at St. Paul’s in Mt. Calvary, WI.  Kari and her husband, Corey (both Winnebago 

Lutheran Academy graduates), have two children. She enjoys spending her time 

playing with her children, reading, playing piano, and playing volleyball.  Please 

continue to pray for them as they consider this call.  

Confirmation Next Sunday 

Congrats to our 8th-grade students at St. Paul’s and in our various public schools!  

Confirmation is set for next Sunday at our 10:15AM service.  Examination is set for 

Thursday at 6:00PM should you wish to hear the essays each student has prepared.   

April 17 – April 24, 2022 

4/17 Sun. 6:30 AM Easter Sunrise Service (team #11) 

   Easter Breakfast between Services 

  9:00 AM  Easter Festival Service (team #12)  

4/18 Mon. 6:00 PM Public School Catechism 

4/19 Tues. 6:00 PM St. Paul’s Forensics Meet 

  6:30 PM Worship at the Cross at St. Paul’s  

4/20 Wed. 8:45 AM Adult Bible Class: Judges 

  6:30 PM Church Council 

4/21 Thur.  6:00 PM  Examination of Confirmands 

4/23 Sat.  9:00 AM St. Paul’s Run/Walk at Calmelot 

  6:30 PM  Worship (#13) 

4/24 Sun.  7:45 AM  Worship (#1) 

  9:00 AM Sunday School & Bible Study 

  10:15 AM  Worship with Confirmation (#2) 
 



A Quality Christian Education 

Smaller class sizes … more individualized attention … a supportive family. Sounds 

good, right?  We think so and it all happens as we teach more than the subjects and 

skills they will need for life, but also hold out the strength to endure a world plagued 

by sin and overcome by hatred, disaster, and death.  The Bible is the foundation for 

everything we do at St. Paul’s Lutheran School and we think that makes for a pretty 

special place.  Registration begins at the end of May for K-8 and is already open for our 

preschool.  Call the Church & School office to learn more.  

Volunteer Opportunities 

• Mowing:  The sign-up sheets for mowing here at church and at  

                       Van Dyne Cemetary are on the information centers.   

                       Please consider signing up to help cut costs along with  

                       the grass.  

  www.stpaulslutherannfdl.com/mow                   

                www.stpaulslutherannfdl.com/mowzion 

• Cleaning:   We thank all of those who helped with the deep clean  

                 of the church for Easter.  It would be great to have a  

                 few more cleaning teams.  Get together a group of   

                 friends and plan a cleaning day.  Finish by heading out  

                 to a local restaurant and enjoying good friends. It’s a  

                 great way to help out and enjoy some fellowship too.                                  

                 www.stpaulslutherannfdl.com/clean            

• Forensics:   St. Paul’s Lutheran School will be hosting a 5th through  

                        8th-grade Forensics Meet on Tuesday, April 19th.   

                        Volunteers are needed to serve as judges. If you are  

                        interested in helping or learning more, please contact   

                        Tammy Franklin at 920-251-9648.   

Last Week’s Offerings:  

As we continued our Lenten journey focused on the grace of our Father, we presented 

the following thank offerings: Current – $9,015.37; Missions – $742.27; Improvement – 

$105; Mortgage – $953; Lenten Envelopes – $1,286; Easter Envelopes - $20;  Worship 

at the Cross –  $10; Preschool Tuition - $444; Extended Care - $332.75; Payroll Tax 

Refund – $3006.66; Facilities Usage – $150; Audio/Visual Fund – $20; WLA Tuition 

Assistance Fund – $100 (Electronic funds included in these gifts - $2,865.39; all 

offerings totaled $16,185.05; Weekly target $17,063). 174 people attended Midweek 

Lenten Services (124, 50, livestream = 33) 318 people attended regular weekend services 

(58, 54, 206, livestream = 55). 



 

A Special Thank You  
for all the beautiful flowers!  

 
 

Lilies in memory of: From: 

Mr. & Mrs. Vernon Pieper Kathie Sebestyen 

Edward & Alila Kionka Don & Kathy Thurow (2) 
Paul & Loretta Thurow   

Ron Boehning Carol Boehning 

Harold Langacker & Dorothy Young Sharon Adams 
Michael Langacker  

Fritz & Cynthia Wendt Mike & Mary Wendt 

Rose Thompson Tony & Amy Surian Family 

Robert T. Hinn Robert Hinn Families  

Double Lily in memory of:  From: 

Carl & Helen Roberts Don & Bev Buerger 
Al & Dolores Buerger   

Pastor Raymond Cox Gary & Carol Schwefel 

Nathan Grace Bob & Becky Grace 
Melvin & Hazel Beaster   

Hiram & Dorothy White Jeff White Family 

Russell, Audrey, and David Peterson Gary Peterson 

Mr. & Mrs. Sylvester Abraham Dennis Abraham Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Sylvester Huck 
Joann Albrecht  
Sharlyn Lueck   

Warben & Darlene Searl Carol Boehning, Charlene Kimball,  
 Pam Reiser, Ellen & Jess Pollom,  
 Dawn & Ken Hoffmann 

Delroy Kimball Charlene Kimball & grandchildren 

Robert T. Hinn Robert Hinn Families 

Hydrangea in memory of:  From: 

Carl & Helen Roberts Don & Bev Buerger 
Al & Dolores Buerger   

Jeff Eckert Gary & Carol Schwefel 



Mark Willey Family of Mark Willey 

Robert & LaVerne Zemke Mark & Bonnie Wiener 
Francis, Dorothy & David Wiener  

Dale Batterman Carol Batterman, Rob & Amy Burkholder 

Quinn Boehning Bob Boehning 

Rose Thompson Glenn & Rachael Sweet 
Travis & Theresa Bortner and kids 

Daisy Mums in memory of: From: 

Jeff Eckert Mark & Kathie Kennedy 

Grace Wendt Roger & Candi Peterson 

In Appreciation for Raymond & Lois Cox Don & Kathy Thurow 

Tom Oelhafen Craig & Lisa Freiberg Family 

Quinn Boehning Carol Boehning 

Arnie & Ruth Ewerdt Wayne & Jeanne Jahns 
Orlo & Marie Jahns  

Fritz & Cynthia Wendt Mike & Mary Wendt 

Arnold & Ruth Ewerdt Mark & Beth Ewerdt 
Merritt Helmer 

Todd Rupert Pam, Jake, Amber & Jena Rupert 
 Bob & MaryLou England 

Azalea in memory of: From: 

Terry Reitz Anna Reitz Family 

Karen Spiering Roger & Candi Pederson 
Suellen Jackson   

Selden Willey  Scott & Sharon Schwartz 
Robert Schwartz 
Roger Schwartz   

John & Joline Hoyt Pauline Hoyt & Emily Hoepfner 

Carl & Helen Roberts Don & Bev Buerger 
Al & Dolores Buerger   

Kathy Lindsley Gary & Carol Schwefel 

Warben & Darlene Searl Charlene Kimball, Carol Boehning, Pam Reiser
 Ellen & Jess Pollom, Dawn & Ken Hoffmann 

Michael Brennand Patricia Brennand 

Robert T. Hinn Robert Hinn Families 


